

Grenfell Road Allotment Meeting - August 10th. 10:30

Present: T Middleton, A Middleton, W Clayton, K Clayton, F Vale,
T Kitchen, P Box, D Devey, T Bennett

Apologies: J Kitchen

- The container is now up and running for meetings thanks to Tom's hard work
- Alison Bates job function appears to have changed and site inspections will be tightened up. It was reported that no new polytunnels will be allowed to be erected - more information to be gleaned from next Monday meeting
- There is a problem with indiscriminate dumping of weeds and other debris down by the bonfire- this must now cease. Also items to go on the bonfire must be put on the pile and not just dumped around the edge.
- Water costs from 1st April to 1st June were £300 and seemed to be high. This may be because of a previous reading being an estimate. Also water costs may have also increased .We need to assess water consumption based on cubic metres to make a true comparison.
- There was reports of some ploholders taking shortcuts through other peoples' plots- this is not acceptable
- The disabled plot is rarely being attended to and seems to be an ongoing problem when used by a group rather than an individual

Meeting Closed at 11.05 Next meeting - Sept 12th.